
 
 
18th February  2025 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers  
 
YEAR 7 SCHOOL CAMP 2025   

Each year a camp is held for students in Year 7. We see this as an integral part of the school programme, as it 
provides different kinds of experiences that cannot be found in the classroom, including relationship and team 
building, pressing into God in a unique environment, and being challenged with activities they may never have done 
before. This camp is highly recommended and designed to enhance the introduction to the Middle Years for our Year 
7 cohort.  
 
Students will participate in the following activities: high beams, flying kiwi, kayaking, crate stack, confidence course, 
archery, mudslide, super fox, and a campfire (time for worship and devotion).  

The details are as follows:  
Venue: YMCA Camp Adair, Hunua (click the link for more information) 
Dates: Monday 17th March 2025 – Wednesday 19nd March 2025 
Transport: Please drop your child to camp by 10am (please carpool if needed)  and we will bus the students 
back to school for 3pm on Wednesday. 
 
Cost: $360 per student 
 
Payment in full is required before camp - this will be charged to your child’s KAMAR account, to enable you 
to pay via the parent portal. (If you need assistance with logging in to the parent portal, please contact 
golflands@elim.school.nz). We are required to advise the camp of the confirmed number of attendees, 
therefore payments are required to be made before 10th  March 2025. If you need to discuss this, please 
contact Mr. McKenzie in the strictest of confidence michael.mckenzie@elim.school.nz. 
 
Students who do not attend camp will be expected to attend school each day and work will be provided. 
 
Please complete the online camp form by visiting: Elim Christian College Form  

There is also an additional online form required by Camp Adair which needs to be filled in by the caregiver of every 
student attending. Please complete this form by clicking this link: Camp Adair Participation Form   

Thank you for your commitment to our programme, we are looking forward to our three fabulous days away.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Lisa Snook 
Year 7 Pastoral Leader Middle Years  
Lisa.snook@elim.school.nz  
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